


Term 2 is now almost completed – and what a phenomenal term 
it has been! Over the 12 weeks of learning, our students have 
continued to show a fantastic willingness to learn. They have 

continued to sparkle and deserve a big applause. This is a great 
time to reflect on the learning journey while setting an intention 

for the next term ahead. 
Welcome to ‘Aglitter’ the newsletter through which we will 

provide you with exciting information about the recent 
achievements, latest activities and important updates related to 

the students at SOK. Our aim is to build a community of 
enriched students who not only excel in academics but also in 

other, much wider areas. 







































PARENT TEACHER MEETINGS
A Parent-teacher conference is held regularly where a face-to-face meeting between 
one teacher and one or both parents (or guardians) of a student are conducted.
It is an opportunity to discuss a student's academic progress and social behavior.
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       Morning assemblies are a very 
important part of the school culture. A 
high-quality school assembly is one of 
the most important aspects of a 
school's curriculum. Assemblies are 
the best platform to encourage the 
students. This encouragement gives 
them the enthusiasm to achieve more. 
It helps in building a culture of 
communication and representation of 
academic and  co-curricular activities. 
It also helps students to gather a lot of 
energy to do well and be good in their 
day.   



ACADEMIC ACTIVITIES





 ISLAMIC STUDIES 







Every year March is observed as the month 
of Reading in the UAE; it is marked by a 
rich and diverse calendar of engaging 
activities and sustainable initiatives that 
motivate the community to read with the 
aim of transforming reading into a daily 
habit for everyone and equip, with 
knowledge, a future generation capable of 
driving the perpetual  growth journey of the 
UAE. School of  Knowledge celebrated 
reading month by conducting various 
reading activities.











• Spring break is upon us. We encourage you to treat it as a reward. You 
deserve a fun, relaxing escape from the daily grind. But, of course, here comes 
the serious part to my message: We need your smiling faces back on campus 
happy and healthy.

• No matter how you spend next week – whether it be faraway in a sunny 
paradise with friends, at home with family, studying or volunteering your time 
and talents to a worthy cause – remember to use your sound judgement.

• We would like to thank you for making this year a very special one. As 
parents you have been a valuable member of our school providing support and 
inspiring us. We are glad to invite you for the upcoming events.



• World Health Day

• Voice ’23

• Optional Language Week

• Parent- Teacher Meeting

• Earth Day

• World Book Day ( International Reading Day) 

• World Environment Day




